
  

Education Sciences (1,5-2years/90-120 ECTS, MEd ) 
Table 2: Course Distribution per Semester  
Educational Leadership and Administration 
 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 
Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C Concepts, Principles and Models of 
Educational Leadership 

EDUC-570 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C Observation and Evaluation of 
Teaching 

EDUC-572 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

 



  

Theory Practice and Evaluation of Teaching 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 
Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C Theory and Methodology of Teaching EDUC-560 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C Basic Principles and Processes of 
Program Development and 
Evaluation 

EDUC-533 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

 

 



  

Special Education 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 
Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C Special Educational Needs EDUC-521 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C Psychometric Methods in Special 
Education 

EDUC-523B 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

 

 

 



  

Applied Special Education 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 
Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C Special Educational Needs EDUC-521 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C Psychometric Methods in Special 
Education 

EDUC-523B 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

D’ Semester 

10. C Practical Training EDUC-698     30 

 



  

Educational Technology 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 
Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C New Technologies for Learning EDUC-551Α 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C E-Learning Design  EDUC-555Α 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

 

 

 



  

Teaching of Mathematics and Physical Sciences 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 
Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C Current Trends in Science and 

Mathematics Education 

EDUC-585 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C Designing Curriculum Materials for 
Science and Mathematics 

EDUC-535 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

 

 



  

Teaching of Language and Literature 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 
Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C Teaching of Modern Greek Language EDUC-545 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C Teaching of Literature  EDUC-546 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course  3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

 

 

 



  

Arts and Education 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 

Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C Critical Dialogue in Arts EDUC-540 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C Arts and Psychology of Development EDUC-541 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

 

 

 



  

Music Education 

Α/Α 
Course 
Type 

Course Name 
Course 
Code 

Periods 
per week 

Period 
duration 

Number of 
weeks/ 

Academic 
semester 

Total periods/ 
Academic 
semester 

Number of 
ECTS 

Α’ Semester 

1.  C Philosophic and Sociological Issues 
in Education 

EDUC-609 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

2.  E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

3.  E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

Β’ Semester 

4. C Music Education Curriculum: Theory 
and School Practice 

EDUC-537 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

5. E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

6. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

C’ Semester 

7 E Elective Course - 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

8. E General Education Course: Research 
and Evaluation 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

9. E General Education Course: 
Theoretical Perspectives in Education 

- 3 60’ 12 weeks 36 10 

 


